## IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN MONDAY, APRIL 7, 1975

Present: Chairman John E. Taft, William F. Toomey, and John C. Powers

The statutory requirements as to notice having been fulfilled, the meeting was called to order by Chairman John E. Taft.

## 1975 Annual Town Meeting

The Selectmen met to discuss motions, presentations, Board positions, and procedures for several warrant articles. It was agreed that the tax reform and memorial resolutions would be presented at the April 9 session of the Town Meeting.

## April 19 Shuttle Bus

Present: Paul Buxbaum, Robert Coe, and Bruce Langmuir of the Sudbury Bus Transportation Committee

Members of the Sudbury Bus Transportation Committee met with the Board to request that a supplement relating to SudBus scheduling be included with the April 19 shuttle bus mailing planned by the Selectmen. Later in the evening the Committee agreed to publish its schedule separately in Bentley's "Calendar" and in local newspapers. It was also agreed that the Selectmen would refer to the publication of the SudBus supplementary schedule in their April 19 shuttle bus mailing.

There being no further business to come before the Board, it was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m.

Attest:

Richard E. Thompson

Executive Secretary/Clerk